
Owing To The Urgency Of This Decision Call In Has Been Disapplied 
 
RECORD OF DECISION TAKEN UNDER DELEGATED POWERS AT COUNTY HALL, 
NEWPORT, ISLE OF WIGHT ON TUESDAY, 4 JANUARY 2011 
 
Present:  Cllr Edward Giles – Cabinet Member for Environment, Transport and Corporate 

Services 
 
 Jonathan Baker – Democratic Services Officer 
 
 

Item Consultation on the Future of Public Conveniences 

Decision 
reference 

57/10 

Decision taken (i) THAT the views of town and parish councils, communities and 
businesses on which public conveniences the council should continue to 
support (retained facilities) and which it should not (surplus facilities) be 
sought. 

 
(ii) THAT any surplus facilities identified following the consultation process 

be disposed of through the council’s normal processes. 
 
(iii) THAT all responses to the proposed list of retained and surplus public 

conveniences (Appendix of the report) be made to the council by 31 
January 2011. 

 
(iv) THAT a further decision be taken by the council in February 2011 to 

confirm the retained public conveniences and to set out the process for 
securing their management. 

 
(v) THAT a further decision be taken by the council in February 2011 to 

confirm the surplus public conveniences and to set out the process for 
their disposal. 

Reasons for 
decision 

To enable the council in achieving public convenience budget savings of 
£100,000 in 2011/12 and £250,000 full year effect as set out in the Cabinet 
paper of the 7 December 2010. 

Additional 
reasons 

To seek and consider comments from town and parish councils, communities 
and businesses about the Council’s public conveniences which the Council 
intends to retain and close. 
 
To align with the following corporate themes: 
 
• A healthy and supportive Island 
 
• A safe and well-kept Island 

Options 
considered and 
rejected 

Option (vi) - The Council confirms that the public conveniences it will continue to 
support (retained facilities) and those it will not support (surplus facilities) shall be 
as listed in the Appendix of the report. 
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Option (vii) - The Council will continue to directly provide only the retained public 
conveniences. 
Option (viii) - All surplus public conveniences will close permanently on 31 March 
2011 

Declarations of 
interest 

None declared 

Additional 
advice received 

None received 

 
 


